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We are residents of Lymm and have lived here for 44 years and are extremely concerned about
the proposed loss of green belt under the Plan, even the revised Plan.

We note the opinions which have been published by the South Warrington Parish Councils Local
Plan Working Group and are broadly supportive of those opinions. In particular we do not feel
that there is proper justification for the proposals or sufficient protection for green belt in the
future. In addition we are concerned about the impact of these plans (and others that have been
mooted from time to time in the Lymm area) on the local infrastructure, both amenities and
transport.

In summary, we do not believe the proposals are right for Warrington as a whole and are bad for
the parts of the Borough to the south of the Ship Canal.

Yours

Michael & Diana Matthews





